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Attorney General Racine to Appear on WPFW 89.3 FM’s  
‘Community Watch and Comment’ This Morning 

AG and OAG Public Advocacy Section Chief to Discuss Housing Consumer Protection 
  
WHO/WHAT:   Attorney General Karl A. Racine will be interviewed this morning on WPFW 89.3 FM’s 

“Community Watch and Comment” about consumer-protection issues for those 
purchasing and renovating homes. He will be joined by Office of the Attorney General 
Public Advocacy Section Chief Bennett Rushkoff. They and host Gloria Minott will 
discuss pitfalls for consumers to avoid when buying flipped houses, renovating a  home, 
mortgage scams as well as other housing-related consumer issues. 

 
WHEN:   11:0ap.m. – 12:00 p.m.  
    
WHERE:    WPFW 89.3 FM 
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